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Rhyan Witherington and Mark Harry-Lane, both second year students on the Level 2 Plastering course at Bournemouth & Poole
College, were pleased to be announced as Students of the Year of the plastering department.

This prestigious achievement recognises the hard work they have put into their studies throughout the year, learning the art of
plastering with industry materials kindly sponsored by British Gypsum.

We wish both Rhyan and Mark all the best for their future careers.
Find out more about our plastering courses here.
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